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derived from the "orthodox school," the "eminent social workers 
whose minds have been moulded by participation in the inter-
national family planning movement cf the nineteen-thirties." 
(JL> P«71). Stycos has itemised and documented, in addition to 
the clinical bias, the "medical bias," the "middle class bias," 
and the "feminist bias" of what he termed "the traditional 
Planned Parenthood approach."(4) 

3Gopalswami, R.A., "Family Planning: Outlook for Govern-
ment Action in India,5'' in Kiser, Clyde V.(ed.), Research in 
Family Planning, (Princeton, New Jersey: Princeton University 
Press, 1962), pp. 67 - Si. 

4-Stycos, J.Mayono, "a Critique of the Traditional Planned 
Parenthood Approach in Underdeveloped jireas," in Kiser, C.v. 
(ed.) op.cit., pp. 477-501. 

Although Stycos is highly critical of the Planned Parenthood 
approach to birth control in underdeveloped areas, he offers 
little confidence in the primary alternative attempted in most 
countries, the public health-community approach (4 pp,4^3-4^6). 

It is not the purpose of this study, however, to argue the 
relative efficacy of' different approaches to family planning 
education ana supply. This is the subject of numerous ongoing 
action research projects not only in Pakistan but in virtually 
every country faced v;ith a population problem. Much has already-
been said on this topic at the speculative level in Pakistan 
(e.g., _5,6 and 2) a nd mucu rs forthcoming from empirical 

5Kortki, Karol J., "The Feasibility of an effective 
Population Policy for Pakistan, ''The i'akistan Bevel. Rev., 
4(2), Summer, 1 9 6 4 , pp. 283-313.. 
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